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 Haiti is a small country on
the island of Hispaniola. Haiti
is currently facing major gang

problems. This has caused
the children of Haiti to not be

able to attend school. They
are hoping to restart school
in January. So when they do

go back, we are hoping to
have school supplies for

them. We need your help to
help us fund their school

supplies. A QR code is on the
back of this pamphlet if you

would like to donate. We
greatly appreciate any

donations.

We are 8th graders
at Fisher middle

school. Every year
for three years now,
the French students

have been doing a
fundraiser for the
children in Haiti.
This year we are

doing the same. We
are hoping that with

your help we can
help them out again.




The deadline for
donations is 

December 12th 2022


